


Don't try to be better

than others. . . . try to be
better than you were.
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From the Office

INFORMATION

Thank you very much for everyone's support during August supporters month.
We are very grateful to all who have contributed to make it possible to buy Nathan a mobile

scooter. We look forward, with great excitement to once again see him in action.



A warm welcome to Mrs Marika Gräter, who is joining the foundation phase.
A big welcome also to Melissa du Plessis and Charlize du Plessis, who recently 

joined the aftercare staff.
We look forward to working with these three ladies.




There are still tickets available for the combined cultural performances that will take place
on 9 August at the Pretoria State Theatre. Feel free to support the Midstream schools at

this great event. Please click on the link below for bookings:
BOOKINGS

MIDSTREAM ATHLETICS CLUB
The Athletics pre-season has officially started. Please click on the link below for direct access to the Midstream

Athletics Club website. All information regarding coaches, training times, costs and items offered, is 
available on the website. Registration is done directly on the website:         www.midstreamclub.co.za

For questions and queries, please send an e-mail to admin@midstreamclub.co.za. See you there!

MMC - HELP US PACK FOOD PARCELS
On Saturday, 12 August, from 08:30 to 11:30, Midstream Methodist Church offers an

opportunity for volunteers to help pack food parcels for those in need. 
Please click on the link below if you wish to attend the event:

 MMC Registration Link

https://www.webtickets.co.za/v2/Event.aspx?itemid=1529460568
http://www.midstreamclub.co.za/
mailto:admin@midstreamclub.co.za
https://www.webtickets.co.za/v2/Event.aspx?itemid=1529460568
http://www.midstreamclub.co.za/
https://forms.gle/4HTLXFsB1qtspkNJ6
https://forms.gle/4HTLXFsB1qtspkNJ6


Despite the cold weather, there is an atmosphere of
excitement every Wednesday at Midstream Ridge
Primary School. Learners and teachers, both enjoy
these days when they can dress up in support of a
specific team/sport. There are still 4 Wednesdays
left where we can support our country and sport.
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Thursday, 10 August ~ Music Day
"Dress to the Beat of your favourite Musician"

Please remember:
1. No mini skirts are allowed unless worn with leggings.

2. Hair may not be dyed.
3. NO loose hair is allowed.

4. Wigs are allowed.
It is important that learners can attend their classes

with ease. Clothing should therefore not influence
learners' attention.

There are great prizes up for grabs!
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‼️!Hurry! Hurry! Hurry!‼️
 Phase 1 of the

SpringFest tickets are
already 50% sold out.
Get your tickets now
before the start of

Phase 2 to get the best
prices. It's all happening

on 9 September.
Don't miss out!

Be the Light Concert: A Spectacular Evening of Music!
 

The Be the Light concert was a magical event, as our Senior and Junior Choir graced the stage alongside the
incredible talents of Natalie Rungan and Joshua na die Reën. From enchanting renditions of Colours of the Wind to

Something Just Like This, the performance left the audience in awe. The harmonious blend of voices created an
unforgettable experience, leaving a lasting glow in the hearts of all who attended.



EVER HEARD OF THE

EVER HEARD OF THE

IPL??IPL??

4 August 2023 / Newsletter 14

The three Midstream schools will be
presenting their own T20 Smash series,

with interesting rules. Come and support the
Wolves, Huskies, Rhinos and Foxes during

their games.


